
Project Update: November 2007 
 
Jaime was the invited lecturer to present a speech on whale watching in Venezuela at the "II 
International Conference on tourism and entertainment", held in the University UPEL in 
Maracay, State of Aragua, 2-4 November. The website of this meeting is: 
http://www.deporteyrecreacionupel.org/html/programa.asp  
 
Additionally he was invited to present a short course (3 hours) on responsible whale 
watching to be included amongst the teaching activities of the meeting. It was an excellent 
opportunity to officially start our project about Empowering local communities for 
responsible management of whale watching and to acknowledge the Rufford Small Grant 
Foundation's support to our coming activities.  
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